“Casna Sollievo della Sofferenza”

OPERA DI SAN PIO DA PIETRELCINA
CENTRO INTERNAZIONALE GRUPPI DI PREGHIERA
71013 SAN GIDVANNI ROTONDO (FG) SAN GIOVANNIROTONDD, 9th September 2010

e-mail: centrogruppidipreghicrai@operapadrepio.it

If Dtr?rtore Generale Segreteria Tel. 0039 (0) 882 410486
Fax 0039 (0) 882 4512579

Dear Father Thomas Franks,

through Fr. Francis Sariego, Co-ordinator for the Padre Pio Prayer Groups in USA, [
have received thc update of information of the Prayer Group “St. John the Baptist” in
New York.

It was a pleasure to read thal vou have assumed the spiritual direction of this Group
and I heartily thank you for your availability. [ welcome you in the big family of devotees
of St. Pio of Pietrelcina. He will certainly assist and bless you from Heaven.

With my best wishes for a fruitful activity towards the good of souls confided to
your care and in the service of the Church, in union of prayers, 1 remain, fratemally yours
in Christ,
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+ Michele Castoro
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Rev. Fr. Thomas FRANKS
St. John the Baptist Church
210, West 31st Streeet

NEW YORK, N.Y. 10001-2876
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